
Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with Ambassador of
Ukraine to the Republic of Moldova
Marko Shevchenko

Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met with the Ambassador of
Ukraine to the Republic of Moldova H.E. Marko Shevchenko on the occasion of the end
of his mandate.

Oleg Serebrian highly appreciated the cooperation with the Ambassador of Ukraine
over the past two and a half years, both as Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration
and as co-chairman of the Intergovernmental Moldovan-Ukrainian Mixed Commission
on Cooperation in the field of economic and trade cooperation. The role and special
place of Ukraine in the Transnistrian conflict settlement process was reiterated.

The Moldovan Deputy Prime Minister wished the Ukrainian diplomat much success in
his further work.


